
From: Soo, Kit, Env. Health
To: "rulim@comcast.net"
Cc: dallen@aquascienceengineers.com; rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO479 - Lim Property Gas Station - 250 8th Street, Oakland
Date: Friday, July 22, 2016 1:20:00 PM

Hi Russ,
 

Thanks for your response.  I have marked you down for August 17th at 3pm.  See you all then,
 
Kit
 

From: rulim@comcast.net [mailto:rulim@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 1:02 PM
To: Soo, Kit, Env. Health <Kit.Soo@acgov.org>
Cc: dallen@aquascienceengineers.com; rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
<Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>
Subject: Re: RO479 - Lim Property Gas Station - 250 8th Street, Oakland
 
Kit, August 17th 3pm will work.  Will see you at your office.
 
Thanks, Russ lim
 

From: "Kit Soo, Env. Health" <Kit.Soo@acgov.org>
To: "rulim@comcast.net" <rulim@comcast.net>
Cc: "dallen@aquascienceengineers.com" <dallen@aquascienceengineers.com>,
"rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com" <rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com>, "Dilan Roe,
Env. Health" <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 12:18:32 PM
Subject: RE: RO479 - Lim Property Gas Station - 250 8th Street, Oakland
 
Hi Mr. Lim - please see a revision to one of the available dates for our meeting below (in red). 
Thanks, Kit
 

From: Soo, Kit, Env. Health 
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 3:21 PM
To: 'rulim@comcast.net' <rulim@comcast.net>
Cc: 'dallen@aquascienceengineers.com' <dallen@aquascienceengineers.com>;
'rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com' <rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com>; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
<Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>
Subject: RO479 - Lim Property Gas Station - 250 8th Street, Oakland
 
Dear Mr. Lim,
 
This is inform you that I have been assigned as the new primary caseworker for your project.  As an
initial step, I would like to set up a meeting to discuss the subject site and the documents you have
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submitted. 
 
We are currently reviewing the following documents that you submitted as per Alameda County
Environmental Health correspondences dated 21 January 2016:

-          Work Plan for a Soil Vapor Assessment, dated and submitted on 24 February 2016; and
-          Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report, January 2016 Groundwater Sampling, dated and

submitted on 5 February 2016.
 
The following are our availability, please select one and let us know whether any of the dates and
times below work for you:

-          17 August 2016 – 3-5 pm
-          19 August 2016 – 3-5 pm  18 August 2016 – 9-11 am
-          22 August 2016 – 3-5 pm

 
Please let us know by Friday 29 July.  If none of these dates work for your schedule, go ahead and
send three new dates and times.  We look forward to meeting with you. 
 
Thank you, Kit
 
Kit Soo, PG
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Department of  Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy
Alameda, CA 94502
Direct - 510-567-6791
kit.soo@acgov.org
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